
 Welcome to Spring Hill High School PTSA! 

 Money raised from PTSA memberships and other fundraising events will go 
 directly to programs benefiting Spring Hill High School along with teacher 
 and staff appreciation events. WE NEED YOU and WE APPRECIATE YOU 
 and YOUR INVOLVEMENT IN YOUR CHILD'S EDUCATION!!! 

 Here are just a few good reasons to join and be active in the Spring Hill 
 High School PTSA. 

 ●  Research shows:  PARENT INVOLVEMENT in their child’s 
 education is the number one influencer for them doing better in 
 school. 

 ●  Speak Up:  Speak up about what is important to you  and your family 
 by joining the PTSA and having a voice. By becoming a member, you 
 have the opportunity to vote at meetings should you choose to 
 participate. 

 ●  Become a Role Model:  By becoming a PTSA member you  will 
 show your child the importance you place on your child as well as 
 their education. 

 ●  Networking Opportunities:  Get to know parents, teachers  and 
 faculty. You never know who you might meet and get to know. 

 ●  Find out directly from the Principal and staff what is happening at 
 our school. 

 ●  Interact more closely with students, administrators, faculty and staff. 
 ●  Share Your Skills and Talents: Share your skills and talents with the 

 PTSA, students and fellow parents. WE NEED YOU!!! 


